
JONATHAN REED SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

Dear Reed School Families, 
Our students in grades 3-8 will begin the Smarter
Balanced Assessments this week and throughout the
month. To help your child perform their best, we ask that
you encourage them to get a good night's sleep and attend
school every day. We are confident that with your
support, each student will achieve his or her personal
best. Thank you for your continued partnership!



Hannah S. Sam

 Principal

Principal's Corner

Upcoming Events
May 2-6, 2022     -Teacher Appreciation Week
May 4, 2022.        -Early Dismissal
May 3-26, 2022   -Smarter Balanced Assessments for Grades 3-8
May 12 & 26        -Science NGSS Assessment for grades 5 & 8
May 13, 2022       -Perfect Attendance & Student of the Month Awards
May 30, 2022      -No School (Memorial Day)
June 1, 2022        -Early Dismissal/PD Day
June 10, 2022.     -Field Day/Holiday Hill (More information to follow)
June 17, 2022       -8th Grade Promotion(More information to follow)

May, 2022
"Reed Rockets Always R.I.S.E. To The Top"

Respect   Individuals  Self   Environment

               June 2022
June 1, 2022 -Early Dismissal/PD Day
June 10, 2022. -Field Day/Holiday Hill (More information to follow)
June 17, 2022 -8th Grade Promotion(More information to follow)
June 21, 2022- Awards Ceremonies(More information to follow)
June 21,2022- Tentative last Day of school 



To ensure the safety of our students and staff, all parents and visitors must park
in the parking lot during the school day. Only buses drop off and pick students up
in front of the building. 
If your child has to be dismissed early due to an appointment, please send in a
note or call the main office in the morning to let the staff know that you will be
picking up your child early. Please note that we are unable to dismiss your child
from the office after 2:30pm.
A gentle reminder to have your child be in dress code every day. To ensure that
time is spent on teaching and learning, all outerwear including hooded
sweatshirts will be kept in student cubbies or lockers during the school day.

Learning Resources
https://search.follettsoftware.com/metasearch/ui/64543
https://pbskids.org
https://kids.nationalgeographic.com
https://storybird.com/read-picture-book
https://www.metmuseum.org/art/online-features/metkids
https://scratch.mit.edu
http://en.childrenslibrary.org

Reminders

Daily attendance is key to student success. Research shows that when students
attend school regularly, they are much more likely to read proficiently by third
grade, do well in middle school and graduate. Let us know how we can support you
to ensure that your child is in school every day.



From the Nurse's Office 

Stay Well Health Center: 203 756-8021
Info Line: 211/ 800 203-1234
Waterbury Girls Inc: 203 756-4639
Boys and Girls Club: 203 756-8104
PAL: 203 346-3921
Families in Crisis: 203 573-8656
YMCA of Waterbury: 203 754-9622
Big Brother/Big Sisters: 203 575-1037

Welcome Parents!!

Enclosed are a few resources below that may be helpful during the summer months.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions that you may have at 203 574-8180. 
My best, Ms. Rosa 😊

Counselor's Corner

They have a temperature of 100.4 or higher.They can return if they are fever-free
for 24 hours without a fever reducing medication such as Tylenol or Motrin.
They have vomited within the past 24 hours.They can return if they are free from
vomiting for at least 2 solid meals.
They have had diarrhea within the past 24 hours.They can return if they are free
from diarrhea for at least 24 hours.
They have a body rash with itching or fever.They can return if they have been
evaluated by a doctor and are fever-free.
Eye infection, redness, itching and/or crusty drainage from eye. They can return
once they are evaluated, treated, and have a note to return to school.
If they have been exposed to or are suspected of having Covid-19.They can return
after being tested, evaluated by a doctor, and have a doctor’s note to return to
school.
Uncontrollable cough, shortness of breath, wheezing, or any symptoms related to
an asthma flare-up. They can return if they have been treated and evaluated by a
doctor and have an asthma action plan provided to the school, along with any
rescue medication that is required.

Please keep your child home if:

Thank you! Stay safe and healthy!



Learning Experiences, March Awards
Ceremony & Pep Rally



Learning Experiences, March Awards
Ceremony & Pep Rally







Follow Us 
Twitter: @ReedRockets
Instagram:JReedRockets

website: https://www.waterbury.k12.ct.us/22/Home






